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********************************************************************************************************************************************************************************** 

Dear Mr. Tarone,

The Domestic Energy Producers Alliance PAC (DEPA PAC) is in receipt of the Request For Additional Information dated
September 1, 2022.  Due to issues with email, we unfortunately did not receive the electronic version of your request
and apologize for the lateness in response.

The PAC received an LLC contribution on 5/12/2022.  Upon further review and consultation with the donor, it was
determined that the LLC files their taxes as a corporation and was therefore not eligible to donate to the PAC. Upon
learning of the LLC's filing status, the PAC immediately issued a refund to the donor on 6/30/2022.

The PAC trusts that this response sufficiently responds to your request. If you need any additional information, please
contact me directly at jsimmons@depausa.org or 918-740-6002.

Sincerely,
Jerry Simmons
Treasurer,
Domestic Energy Producers Alliance PAC
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